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Vallejo community meeting moves to a larger venue 

SOLANO COUNTY – County officials announced today that the Vallejo community meeting to discuss a 

proposed day reporting center has been moved to a larger venue. 

The community meeting will now be held at 7 p.m. Wednesday, Nov. 14 in McCormack Hall at the Solano 
County Fairgrounds in Vallejo. 

The community meeting will inform Vallejo residents on a proposed day reporting center project at the 
County’s existing campus at 355 Tuolumne St. in Vallejo. Residents are encouraged to come learn about 

the role of the day reporting center in a broader strategy to reduce offender recidivism through positive, 

sustained change in behavior. 

Community input gathered at the session will inform the discussion of the proposal at the Board of 

Supervisors meeting on Tuesday, Dec. 4.  If approved, the day reporting center is anticipated to open in 
February 2013. 

Additional information about the day reporting center plan can be found on the Probation Department 
website under Community Corrections Partnership or go to www.solanocounty.com/ccp. 
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